
 

      August 10, 2021 

Dear Lawndale Family: 

Greetings in the Name of our Lord!  May Jesus’ sufficient grace be with you all. 

Due to recent increased incidence of COVID in our area and the current strain upon the hospital, 
the Session, upon recommendations from the COVID Team, has approved the following 
measures:   

1. To set aside the early service as a masking required service.    
   
2. To consider all other gatherings of the church masking highly recommended. 

3. To push back the Fall Kick-off until Wednesday 8/25 and reassess as the date approaches. 

4. To start back Youth Group Wednesday 8/18 but practice greater social distancing and forego  
    serving food.   
     
We will continue to monitor the situation.  Hopefully we can relax these policies again soon.   

Thank you all so much for your understanding as we engage in the communion of the saints 
within our present trial.  

In the Love of Christ, 

Bill   


